MEETING MINUTES - MOUNT PEARL TENNIS CLUB, FEB 8th 2015 at 7:15pm

In attendance: Mark Spurrell, Thomas Hawkins, Dustin Cole, Stefan Jones, Meagan Condon

Regrets: Mary Spurrell, Steve Cook

Reviewed last meeting minutes.

Thomas has designed a sign template that will enable us to advertise on the fences along Ruth Ave and First St. We can then use these signs yearly to display our contact information, membership etc. This will save us from paying for yearly advertising on Ruth Ave. He is waiting for a sale price to purchase 2 or 3 signs.

The Tennis Club will be adding a legal disclaimer/consent to our registration form this year. Thomas will add it to the word file.

Dustin will contact our former staff (Stephanie, Lenny and Allison) to see if either are interested in returning for the 2015 season. We will wait to discuss staff at the next meeting pending the result.

Mark is looking into the cost of Directors/Officers Insurance for the club. We will be purchasing it for the upcoming season.

Thomas mentioned using cork boards or signage in the window/door to display our hours or pertinent information to keep members informed.

Dustin has submitted to Sport Alliance grant with no issue.

Mark has submitted the Federal Government Grant and is currently in the process of applying for the Provincial Swasp program. It is typically not due until April/May. We did not get this grant last year and we are hoping to get it this year.

Renovations to the ceiling are currently ongoing inside the tennis club and once they are completed painting will proceed. Due to the renovations there are currently no rentals.

A thank you to Mike Stacey for creating the new Logo for the Tennis Club. We are offering him a free membership for his work for the 2016 season.

Dustin has been in contact with the City to discuss future maintenance and repairs to the facility. He is meeting with them again soon for more details.

We discussed advertising membership for registration and have agreed we will proceed with the same methods used last year. Meagan mentioned looking into advertising with the redbag flyers. She will look into cost. We will discuss more at the next meeting.

Stefan mentioned using a program called Rosterbot, a team management scheduler for teams etc. It is an email response program that he has had success with hockey. Can be used to address attendance and replacement players for leagues.

Meeting Adjourned at 855pm

Next Meeting: March 1st 7pm